
Report of GAT, to District Cabinet 27-D1

August 3, 2024


The members of the GAT team have held regular meetings. We held four 
leadership workshops for new and current leaders from our District’s 
clubs:


June 3	 	 DeForest

June 5	 	 Platteville

June 6	 	 Albany

June 8	 	 Monona


136 Lions attended. Overall, we heard positive feedback from Lions.


The Team has updated the Zone Chair handbook, which was distributed at 
the Zone Chair session earlier today. The updates reflect the new DG and 
District Leaders, contact information and important dates.


We are planning for Regional meetings in October for the Zones:


Zones 5 & 6 on Wednesday, October 23

Zones 3 & 4 on Thursday, October 24

Zones 1 & 2 on Monday, October 28


Locations have yet to be determined. We will issue details later this Fall.


Also, PCC Jodi Burmester has been appointed to the Cabinet position of 
Global Extension Team Coordinator. 


Regards,


PDG Bill Clausius

GLT, 27-D1


